BA Media

Comments for Publication

The University publishes short comments from External Examiners on its internal ‘How are we doing?’ website. This website is accessible to staff and students of the University and contains the output of a range of evaluative activities in the University (about 250 words).

This is an excellent programme with staff committed to both teaching and published research.  I want to reiterate the evident pleasure in teaching and learning seen here, in the innovative programme and module design, in tutor feedback and student work. 

Modules are designed with students in mind. They provide variety and draw on current work being published by staff in the department.  

Students demonstrate flair in their response to the different kinds of module briefs. I have seen some wonderful writing, elegant in style, often using a wide range of sources and exhibiting nuanced critique. All students seemed aware of the need for a critical analysis. Feedback is firm but fair and congratulates appropriately when work is good.

Well done to all in media…staff and students alike. 

